

## **BRIDGING THE GAP**



## Reflecting back thankfully

February 2018

Dear Donor,

Your income tax receipts for last year have been mailed out. They came in a previous email or in the mail, if you donated directly to CHILD. If you have any questions with regard to your tax receipt, please contact us at childsocietyorg@gmail.

Please note that if you made additional donations to CHILD through other avenues, you

will have received income tax receipts immediately from those organizations.

If you donated for the Ride for Refuge, you will have received a receipt from Blue Sea Philanthropy.

If you donated through ATB Cares, you will have received a receipt from Benevity. If you donated through CanadaHelps, they will have sent you a receipt immediately. Alternatively you can download receipts from your CanadaHelps account.

With your help we have been able to raise almost \$82,000.00 to support children in their need for nutritious food, clean water, and a bus for transportation in India, as well as critical early nutrition intervention for children in Haiti.

Thank you SO MUCH! We are privileged to have been able to receive your trust and support!

On behalf of the CHILD Board,

Estelle Reuter
Executive Director